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RECENT EVENTS 
Year 7 Disco 

 

                 
 

 

Forthcoming 
events: 
Friday 1st 
December 
Christmas Fayre- 
refreshments, BBQ, 
raffle and 2nd hand 
uniform stall 

 
 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who has 

signed up so far to our easy 

fundraising. Funds are 

starting to come in!  

If you want to get involved, 

turn over to sign up using 

the QR code! 



 

 

THRIFT SHOP 
Did you know Harrow Way Community School has its 
own thrift shop? 

Email: 

pta@harrowway.hants. 
sch.uk 

 Blazers - £5 

 Skirts - £5 

 Jumpers - £3 

 Ties - £2 

 Shirts - £2 

 Trousers - £3 

 PE shirt - £2 

 PE shorts - £2 

 Tracksuit tops - £3 
 
 
 

 

 

 

We have recently registered with easyfundraising.co.uk - a simple fundraising 
opportunity that requires nothing more than clicking on the QR code and adding it 

to your desktop/phone. Every time you shop at one of their partner companies, you 
will be asked if you would like to use the link, simply say ‘yes’ and money will 

automatically go the HWCS PTA without it costing you a penny! 

 

 

If you feel you could help, in any way at all, please contact:  pta@harrowway.hants.sch.uk 
In addition to this, we are going to be launching other events and initiatives over the next year, so watch 
this space! 

 

 

 

We would greatly 
appreciate your 

donations to the shop! 
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